
 

Appendix C – Public Outreach 

Open Houses 

Four open houses were held to introduce the transition plan. The open houses were held at the 

following locations, dates, and times: 

 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 7, at the Oakdale City Hall, 1584 Hadley Ave. N., 

Oakdale, MN; 

 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Tuesday, April 7, at the Government Center 14949 N. 62nd St.,  

Stillwater, MN; 

 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, April 8, at the  Headwaters Service Center, 19955 Forest 

Lake Road N., Forest Lake, MN, and; 

 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Thursday, April 9, at the Cottage Grove Service Center, 13000 Ravine 

Parkway S., Cottage Grove, MN. 

 

The draft transition plan was also made available for public review and comment on June 18, 

2015.   

 

The upcoming pages include the following public outreach information: 

 Open House communication efforts 

 Open House Materials 

 Comments received can be found on the following pages. (Upcoming)  


